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TWENTY-SEVENTH MEETING OF CONSULTATION
OEA/Ser.F/II.27

OF MINISTERS OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
RC.27/INF. 7/12

August 24, 2012
24 August 2012

Washington, D.C.
VERBATIM
NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT OBSERVER OF THE UNITED KINGDOM OF GREAT BRITAIN AND NORTHERN IRELAND TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Permanent OBSERVER of the UNITED KINGDOM OF GREAT BRITAIN AND NORTHERN IRELAND 

to the Organization of American States


The Permanent Observer of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the Organization of American States presents his compliments to the General Secretariat and wishes to forward the copy of a diplomatic note sent to the Government of Ecuador on 23 August 2012.  


The Permanent Observer of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland requests that it be distributed among the Permanent Members and Permanent Observers in advance of the Convocation of Ministers of Foreign Affairs on 24 August.


The Permanent Observer of the United Kingdom of Great Britain and Northern Ireland to the Organization of American States avails himself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., August 24, 2012

Enclosures:

As indicated

To the General Secretariat of the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.

http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2012/RC00166T.pdf 
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